

Fraternal Order of Police Wyoming Valley Lodge #36

President Michael Huntzinger

19 June 2025

Mr. Bufalino,

On behalf of the Fraternal Order of Police, Wyoming Valley Lodge #36, I would like to thank you for taking the time to address our membership at our most recent meeting. The information you shared regarding your career, ambition, and professional experience provided our members with valuable insight into your qualifications for the position of Judge of the Court of Common Pleas in Luzerne County.

After careful consideration, the members in attendance have authorized me to formally offer our endorsement of your candidacy for this important judicial position.

Our membership is confident that, if elected, you will serve the citizens of Luzerne County in a professional, fair, and impartial manner.

Once again, we proudly endorse your candidacy for Common Pleas Judge and wish you the very best in the upcoming election.

Respectfully,

Michael Huntzinger

President

Fraternal Order of Police

Wyoming Valley Lodge #36